
WOODLEA CAMPUS BASKETBALL TEAM TRAINING SESSION AT MADDINGLEY 

Dear Parents/Guardian, 

Your child has been selected for the Woodlea Basketball Team. This team will be travelling via bus 
to the Maddingley Campus on Wednesday 4 May for a training/tournament involving students from 
both campuses. 

From this training session your child will be eligible but is not guaranteed for selection into our 
Bacchus Marsh Grammar Interschool team which will compete at an Interschool competition later 
this term. 

Students will leave the Woodlea Campus halfway through Period 4 and return in time for Period 6, 
where they will return to their scheduled classes. 

Students are able to wear their PE uniform to and from school on this day. 

Yours sincerely, 

Liam Gill     Sarah Hunter 
Head of PE      Deputy Head of Woodlea Campus 


